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Special Education:  

We have been fortunate this year to hire Juliene Cornman, 

consultant and Western Oregon University professor, to work for Sheridan 

Schools.  Mrs. Cornman will case manage all 7th and 8th grade students, charter 

school students, and continue to provide educational testing for eligibilities during 

the school year.   

Titan Academy has reached capacity as has three students from outside districts 

paying for slots.  There is currently a waiting list for two students from 

McMinnville and Willamina to attend.   

Speech:  We will be contracting with Willamette ESD to provide this service for 

the 2012-2013 school year.             

SpEd Caseload:  136 k-12    

This October, Title III will be monitored by ODE.  We are currently working on 

completing the requirements for the desk audit.  ODE will conduct an on-site 

monitoring visit this fall.  Member districts in the consortium (Dallas, Y-C, Amity, 

St. Paul, and Perrydale) will be submitting their own desk audit materials.   

ESL:  caseload                                                

K-3: 15        

4-8: 2 

HS: 0    


